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Comments: Dear Cibola National Forest,

I am writing in regard to the proposal to provide a categorical exclusion for the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain

Coaster. This project places the coaster in close proximity to valuable designated wilderness areas that could be

directly impacted. In order to understand the impact this project will have in terms of noise, visually taking away

from the wilderness area, and harming wildlife, a full environmental review in necessary. Other considerations

such as the road capacity and fire risk must also be considered. The review process has been designed exactly

with these issues in mind. Please don't forgo this process and provide an exemption. Instead, make sure we end

up with the best result by requiring a thorough and complete review.    

 


